UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

DIVISION OF COMPLIANCE

REGION V
2111 BANCROFT WAY
BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA 94704 TaLerone) 0418121
Exv, 651
February 24, 1972
Pacific Gas and Electric Company Docket No. 050-0133

77 Beale Street
. San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: Mr. Frederick T. Searls
Vice President and General Counsel

Gent lemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 31, 1972, informing us of the
actions you have taken in response to our letter of January 11, 1972,
We are forwarding a copy of your letter to the Division of eactor
Licensing for their evaluation of the steps you have initiated on a
témporary basis to better insure the rcliability of the emergency
engine-generator at your Humboldt Bay reactor facility. We will verify
the implementation of the corrective measures discussed in your letter
during subsequent ‘inspections,

If, in the future, you feel this office e¢an be of assistance to you in
providing clarification of the reporting requirements of your facility
license, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,
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